
From: Pat Zabawa <patzabawa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 4:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Proposed Zoning District for Transit Corridors 
 
 
Hi Team,  
 
I'm a Ann Arbor resident living at 402 E Jefferson St. :) 
 
As per https://www.a2gov.org/departments/planning/Pages/Proposed-Transit-Oriented-Zoning-
District.aspx, I want to write you that I'm in support of "increasing density along transit corridors" in 
order to keep housing demand supplied and prices from increasing as well as for walkability and 
environmental reasons. 
 
Thanks for receiving feedback! 
 
Pat Zabawa 
402 E Jefferson St 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
(215) 687-7127 
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